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Living Simply during Advent and Christmas

Let’s continue to reflect on what we can do personally to take better care of the earth and the most vulnerable in our world.  Let’s also remember on this Gaudete Sunday, that we are not alone in our efforts. “Rejoice…. The Lord is near.” (Philippians 4:4-5). It is easy to become discouraged when thinking about the ways in which humanity has failed to care for creation that God entrusted to us. However, when we choose to try to live more simply, there is more room for Jesus in our hearts and He rushes in. His grace sustains us and gives us hope that leads to joy.  As we approach and prepare for Christmas, let’s continue to consider some positive simple living changes that we could make this Advent Season. Below are some suggestions and helpful websites:

· Consider alternatives to material gifts or consider the sustainability of the gifts you purchase, including their packaging.
· Consider avoiding the use of disposable tablecloths, utensils, dish ware and drink ware during the Christmas holidays.
· Resist the urge to buy new Christmas ornaments or decorations. Use what you have or make new ones from eco-friendly materials.
· Include the poor in your giving.

How to Have a Minimalist Christmas You’ll Never Forget
https://www.practigalblog.com/minimalist-christmas/
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Creating a Green Christmas 
https://www.sustainablebabysteps.com/green-christmas
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13 Zero Waste On-line Stores for All Your Package Free Shopping  https://www.sustainablejungle.com/zero-waste/best-zero-waste-online-stores/#item%201
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“Let us sing as we go. May our struggles and our concern for this planet never take away the joy of our hope.”  (Laudato si’ no. 244)
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